February 12, 1997

Mr. David Fee

President

Lotspeich Company of South F londa Inc.
730 Northwest 57t Place

Fort Laudexdale, Florida 33309

RE: Smith Bamey Projects

Dear Mr. Fee:

I would like to thank you on behalf of City Construction Group, Inc. for the outstandmg
confribution your company and it§ employees made toward the successful completion of the Smith
Barney projects. I would like to acknowledge speczfically the efforts of Mark Tnbble (Jary Maes,
Steve - Broughton, Gerry MacF a,rland Patnma Randoiph and Eugene Randolph v
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The professmnahsm and support provxded by your orgamzahon were major factors in our ablhty to
meet the necessary deadlmes and requlrements of Srmth Bamey ' ‘
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It has been my pleasure to work wﬁh aH the people involved and look forward to a contmued
relationship. Pléase pass along my appreczatlon and gratltude to all

Smcerely, |
CITY CONSTRUCTION GROUP,INC. - -
lff\@wms(,b Bego— T I,

Thomas W Beyer 7 o : | - : .
Project Superintendent P _ .
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